
THE JIBSHEET 

 

Board Bits: 
The YBYC board met on 8/6. Here is a 
brief summary of the agenda: Stacia 
and Cindy outlined upcoming fixed    
expenses of the clubhouse operation to 
guide pricing and scheduling in the 
coming year; strategic plan versions 
are being consolidated; House is    
getting new audio/video system for  
simpler operation; we'll have a booth at 
the Toledo Wooden Boat Show 8/17-
18. Volunteers needed!; one new  
member was approved; Fall regatta will 
need many volunteers as Greg will not 
be here; a nominating committee will 
be soliciting for board positions for 
2025; Adult sailing class did not meet 
the minimum number, so has been 
cancelled. The board meets next on 
9/3.  
Board meeting minutes are available from 
our secretary. To receive a copy, email:  
secretary@yaquinabayyachtclub.org  

Sailing through August 

Wednesday night races continue, with the 

fall series starting August 21st. See you on 

the water!   

Toledo Wooden Boat Show August 17-18 

is a great event for sharing who we are and 

what we do. Volunteers are needed to staff 

the YBYC booth for the weekend.  

Mark your calendars for the Fall Regatta 

October 13-14, and reach out to the Race & 

Cruise chair for ways to help out.  

Consider joining the YBYC board in the 

new year! Look for solicitations from the 

nominating committee.  

Ship’s store feature item: show your club 

support with a great vinyl sticker! 

Yaquina Bay Yacht Club, established 1947 August 2024 



Commodore’s Report  

Hey fellow YBYC’ers, 

It is that time of year for a change in the guard, or rather the club officers. We need you! Alan will 
be Commodore next year. He’s a much more fun person than I am so it should be a great time to 
get involved. Talk with Alan or I to see where you can fit in. I’d really like to see all the offices 
have new faces and fresh ideas. Don’t wait to be asked! 

We have a new audio/video system at the club. We can now 
stream music via bluetooth! To play video just plug into the HDMI 
cable from a laptop, tablet or phone. We have a USB-C adapter for 
the HDMI. A-OK. Movie nights are now a lot easier. 

A big thanks to Alice and Stacia for keeping the clubhouse rentals 
moving along. Recently we had a very messy renter who left piles 
of gooey icing on the carpet among other things. We recovered 
quickly and very nicely thanks to their quick actions. 

 

John Estabrook, 

YBYC Commodore 2023-2024 



August Race and Cruise News 
 
The Wednesday evening Summer Series is now almost finished. We made a slight adjustment 
to the schedule to even up the number of races in Summer and Fall Series, so the last Summer 
Series race is August 14 and the first Fall Series race will be August 21. The after racing BBQs 
continue to be well attended and great time to enjoy camaraderie with other races as well as 
any club members who join in the fun.  
 
I’d like to thank those who contacted me about being able to help with our Fall Regatta  on 
October 12-13. We now have Terry and Laurie to head up Race Committee operations, Eli to 
help with registration and sign in on the morning of the 12th, and Alan who has stepped up to 
over see the hospitality aspects. But I am sure they can use a bit of help and we still need to 
line up a Committee Boat as well as a chase boat driver and crew for the whaler. Please con-
tact me if you are able help. 
 
We still have a lot of sailing before our Fall Regatta. Looking forward to seeing everyone out 
on the water! 
  

 — Greg Krutzikowsky  

Race & Cruise Committee Chair 



SHIP’S STORE 

***August Feature Item***        

Show your club support by sporting your     

YBYC sticker! 

 Only $5 each 

 3” round, printed locally on high quality vinyl  

— Marlies Radtke   

Ship’s Store Committee Chair 

Hospitality Updates 

Thank you to Sean and Angela Pieper for taking us out of our comfort zone by 

serving Breakfast for Dinner at the July potluck.  Awesome biscuits and gravies 

and lots of other goodies.  Mark your calendars for the remaining 2024 club 

potlucks: 

Stacia and John will provide fun games to help club members get to know each 

other better on August 17th, Eli will lead us through the yearly dock walk 

on September 21st, Craig and Kelley Waldron will have some tricks and treats 

for October 19th, The YBYC Board with host the annual dinner on November 

16th, and new members Dan and Patti Schneider will set the mood for the  

Holidays on December 21st.  Hope to see you there! 

The gray Kirby vacuum is the only one working at this time.  It needs to be left 

out for renters to use.  Please do not put it in the locked back room.   

Alice McNamara & House Committee 



Support your fellow YBYC members!  

Alan Brown Tire Center ( Les Schwab) 

155 SW Coast Hwy Newport, OR  (541) 265-6604 

Ask for Ken Brown, mgr 

Jeff Schrantz - State Farm Insurance Agent  

313 SW 2nd St Ste A, Newport, OR 97365  

(541) 265-2011  

Oregon Coast Painting, LLC CCB# 187567 

Interior/Exterior Brush and Roll Professionals, “Serving 

all of the Oregon Coast”  

1190 SE Bay Blvd, Newport, 541 961-5987  

Ask for Erick A. Toy  

Ocean Pulse Surfboards 

Custom shapes by Tom McNamara 

541-961-1576 , tom@oceanpulsesurf.com 

Cindy Milligan LMT  DBA Drift Away Massage 

310 NW 5th St., Corvallis OR Suite 201  

(541) 753-4785 

Kenneth Bishop, DC 

Chiropractic Physician, Accepting New Patients 

344 SE 7th St., Suite D, Newport, OR 97365 

Diane Henkels, Attorney at Law 

Based in Newport and Portland, (541) 270-6001 

Specializing in Business, Environmental, Energy Issues and 

Indian Law 

Barbara Le Pine,  Broker 

Advantage Real Estate 

541-270-6758 cell 

541-265-2200 office 

541-574-7922 fax 

205 E. Olive Street, Newport, Oregon 

License #200509394 


